
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

TAVARES, FL—August 31, 2022 

Lake County Supervisor of Elections 
Office to Close for Labor Day 

The Lake County Supervisor of Elections Office will be closed Monday, 
September 5th in observance of Labor Day.  

The community is encouraged to visit www.LakeVotes.gov for online services 
such as registering to vote, requesting a vote-by-mail ballot, and updating voter 
information. 

The Elections Office will reopen on Tuesday, September 6th at 8:00am 

Happy Labor Day to all Lake Countians!  
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